Salhouse Primary School
Headteacher: Ms Julie Church

Cheyney Avenue | Salhouse | Norwich | NR13 6RJ | 01603 720402
email: office@salhouse.norfolk.sch.uk  web: www.salhouseschool.co.uk

Dear Parents and Carers,

Week Commencing 25/03/2019

In Literacy and phonics, the year 1 children have continued to focus on phases 3 and 5 alternative
sounds. The reception children have learnt all the phase 3 sounds now. This week they have focused

on ure, ur and air.

In Maths, year 1 children have been focusing on partitioning two digit numbers using coins and the
reception children have been focusing on number bonds.

We have also discussed the Easter story. The children have designed a cross and Easter decorations.
In PE, we have continued with Outdoor Adventurous Activities.

Next week (1% April), in maths, the year 1 children will be focusing on multiplication arrays. The
reception children will continue to focus on number bonds. We will continue our discussions about

Easter. In Literacy, both year groups will write a dragon story.

Please remember that we will be walking to the Baptist Chapel on Wednesday 3™ April. If you are
able to walk with us, please come to school for 1pm.

I hope you will find this useful and please let me know if there are any other suggestions you have.
Have a great weekend!

Many Thanks

Mrs Beavis
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